
From: Maria Ullmann <Maria.Ullmann@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 2:43 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Return from Taiwan - April 15-22 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Lisa requested that I reach out to you on my return from my official visit to Taiwan. The trip took place 
from Saturday, April 15th to Saturday, April 22nd. As previously mentioned, expenses were covered by a 
third party, the Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Chicago.  
 
Please let me know if you need any further information.  
 
Thank you, 

Maria Ullmann 

Community Engagement Manager 

Office of the Mayor I Office of Community Engagement 
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